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W.R. CROMAN STUDENTS OF THE MONTH 

Kindergarten: Adalynn L, Kylee R., Annalee L., Payton W., Layla A., Brantley W. 
  

First Grade: Kensley B., Jairo M., Evan P., River B., Logan M. 
 
Second Grade: Jarret W., Judith E., Jimmy R., Layla V., Ecko K., Ezra K., Sienna 
W. 

A Message from Mr. Wilcox 
 

Where does the time go?   
 

It has been an amazing year with countless memories and 
amazing growth in our students.  I can’t thank our staff, 
faculty, and volunteers enough for your endless support 
to our student body.  I look forward to seeing many of 

you next year - but to our second graders, good luck and 
achieve greatness.  You can do anything!  Work hard, 

dream big, and reach for the stars!  
  

Thank you to the parents for your support and guidance 
in educating your children.   

 
Have a wonderful summer, stay safe, and I can’t wait to 

see you next school year! 
 

Perfect Attendance for the 2021-2022 School 

Year 

Congratulations!! 
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PBIS Winners—Extra Recess!! 

PBIS Winners 
These students demonstrated posi-
tive behavior by wearing their Tro-
jan Armor.  Mr. Wilcox handed out 
goodie bags “Sweets for Success”. 
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Thank you to our seniors that volunteered!! 
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Vehicular Career 

Fair 
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PTSO purchased these bins to store our 
outdoor playground equipment in.   

Thank you!! 


